
 Let God’s Word… 

The Good News 
February 2021             …Rule Our Hearts and Guide Our Footsteps. 

 

 

All Church Worship will be In Person, FM Radio Drive In OR Zoom 

      Guidance from the Bishop has lifted some of the restrictions and we may have services in 

the Church on Sundays with some requirements.  Social distancing and masks are required.  

Use the front door, temperature checks and only use the handicap restroom for emergencies.  

Trinity seating is limited to 25 people.   

      You will still be able to listen to the service via FM Radio in the parking lot or by Zoom. 

We will be adding the message by Facebook coming soon. 

 Zoom worship is at www.zoom.us.   Call in number for regular phones is 312-626-6799. 

Starting Sunday, Feb. 7 we will have a NEW meeting ID: 4862226765,  Password 331506 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday Service via Zoom 

     The Ash Wednesday Service on February 17th will be via Zoom.  If you are interested in 

participating, please contact Pastor Lisa.  Ashes will be distributed on Sunday, Feb. 14th. 

 

 

 

Mailing Offerings 

For Trinity UMC, use the church address at: 

Trinity UMC        300 2nd Avenue West     Milan, IL  61264 

 

For Green River UMC, use: 

Green River UMC     125 Division Street    Colona, IL  61241 

     Your continued giving has enabled us to stay current on our expenses and benevolences at 

both churches.  Thank you to everyone who has given.  Your tithes and gifts allow us to 

continue to do God’s work and ministry. 

 

 

Pastor Lisa Wiedman’s information 

Cell phone 217-898-8403     Email pastorlisa@gmail.com 

http://www.zoom.us/


                                                       Trinity Facebook Page  

  Trinity now has a Facebook page.  You can find us at Milan Trinity UMC.  Soon the 

Sunday sermon will be shown on the page.  Share this Facebook page with your family 

and friends. 

 

 

 

A New Parsonage 

Hello fellow brothers and sisters, 

     The trustee and finance committees have been busy searching for a new parsonage.  Our last 

two ministers owned their own homes so we had the luxury of not having to own a parsonage.  

But, with the arrival of Pastor Lisa, we need to have a place for her to live.  The trustees have 

done their due diligence and have searched for a parsonage that will not only serve this pastor, 

but will serve future pastors.  The house is big enough to house a family.  We found a place that 

meets the requirements of a Methodist parsonage.  We are in the process of closing on this 

house and hope to have Pastor Lisa moved around March 1st.  If you would like to drive by the 

house that we are purchasing, the address is 1420 35th Avenue, Rock Island.  Please feel free to 

direct questions to Pam Pearson(Versluys), Fred Flickinger, or Linda Armstrong. 

                                                                                In Christ,   Linda Armstrong      

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

                    In Loving Memory 

 

                    Joseph “Big Joe” Eastman 

                    August 22, 1944  

                    January 13, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Why Do We Celebrate Special Sundays? 

     United Methodists celebrate on Specific days to unite and make clear the commitment of the 

church as the people of God, and to give everyone the opportunity to contribute to special 

programs approved and supported by the church.   

     Human Relations Sunday-envelope attached.  We are called to make an impact in 

communities where our brothers and sisters in Christ lack the resources to reach their God-

given potentials.  Our gifts are part of building beloved community through volunteer programs,  

Community developers and programs that work with at-risk teens.   

https://pngimg.com/download/21655
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
Birthdays 

Trinity-  Terry Moore 2/12, Sandy Mallder 2/17,  

Steve Gotthardt 2/17, Carol Muilenburg 2/19, Pearl Smith 2/28 

 

Green River-   No birthdays or anniversaries 

 

Anniversary- Lori and Kevin Putnam  2/14 

 

 

 

Knitting Group 

     The knitting and crocheting group will resume their weekly gatherings on Wednesdays, 9-10 

am in Fellowship Hall. The group is making afghans and scarfs. Please use the front doors only, 

check temperature, wear a mask and social distance. All groups are limited to 10 people. 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 

     I want to express my heart-felt gratitude to the good folks at Trinity UMC.  You continued to 

fund me through the pandemic.  You are a blessing of love and a light in these uncertain times.  

Thanks so much!  Troy Harris 

 

 

 

Food Pantry News 

     Thank you, Trinity for supporting the Milan Food Pantry.  Your donations have kept the 

pantry moving forward and helped a huge number of families in the Milan area.   Our next week 

to work is Monday, February 8, 8:30-11 am and Thursday, February 11, 2:30-6 pm.  We are 

usually shorthanded on Thursdays.  Invite a friend to come and work with you!     Jody 

 

 

 

The March newsletter will be mailed late.  I will be on vacation the end of February.  Jody 
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Pastor Lisa Wiedman 

Email:pastorlist@gmail.com 

Church phone(309)787-1362 

 

Sunday Worship Schedule 

9:00 am Limited Worship 

 

Email: milantrinity@sbcglobal.net 

Website:  www.milantrinity.com 

Facebook:  Milan Trinity UMC 

 

 

                                                                                         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
                                                       Trinity Facebook Page  

         Trinity now has a Facebook page.  You can find us at Milan Trinity UMC.  Soon the 

        Sunday sermon will be shown on the page.  Share this Facebook page with your family 

       and friends. 
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